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December 12, 2008 
 
 
 

Wayne E. Sirmon, PM, President 
National Association of Masonic Scouters 
4617 Bit and Spur Road 
Mobile, Alabama 36608 
 
Worshipful Sir and dear Brother Sirmon: 
 
 Thank you for sending the Grand Lodge of Virginia information on the National 
Association of Masonic Scouters.  We accept and endorse this organization.  It gives us 
great pleasure to offer our support of your efforts in this endeavor. 
 
 Allow me to offer my congratulations for your hard work in seeing this national 
organization come to fruition.  May NAMS continue to be successful in all of its 
endeavors on behalf of Masonic Scouters everywhere. 
 
 With warmest regards and best wishes, I remain, 
 
 Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 
 

 
Jeffery E. Hodges 

 Grand Master 
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